
 

  

 
Our ref: DOC19/800474 

  
 
 
 
Ms Sally Munk 
Principal Planning Officer 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
 
Via email – sally.munk@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Munk 
 
Request for Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for the 
Botany Cogeneration Plant at 1891 Botany Road, Matraville (SSD 10373) 

 
Thank you for your referral dated 12 September 2019 inviting SEARs input from the Heritage 
Council of NSW for the above proposal. 
 
The subject site is not listed on the State Heritage Register (SHR), nor is it in the vicinity of any 
SHR items. The site also does not contain any known historical archaeological sites. Therefore, 
no further heritage comments are required. The Department does not need to refer subsequent 
stages of this proposal to the Heritage Council of NSW. 
 
Please note that the Greater Sydney Planning Team within the Climate Change & 
Sustainability Division may provide separate comment in relation to Aboriginal cultural 
heritage. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above advice please contact Anna London, Senior 
Customer Strategies Officer at Heritage, Department of Premier and Cabinet via email at 
anna.london@environment.nsw.gov.au or on 9873 8608. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Tim Smith OAM 
Director Heritage Operations 
Heritage NSW 
Department of Premier and Cabinet 
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
17 September 2019 


